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This term Ladybirds class have enjoyed our story 'Hey Water' we have 

been exploring how water moves, looks and sounds through lots of sensory 

explorations. 

We have explored our topic 'Nursery Rhymes' 

through lots of mark making ways. 

We have enjoyed music sessions with Chris. 

We have explored lots of 

outdoor creatures, looking at 

different lifecycles. We loved 

the life cycle of a butterfly!

We have explored a lot of 

different fruit and vegetables as 

part of our health eating and 

summer foods.



Foxes have had a wonderful summer term. We have enjoyed exploring the topic 'my favourite book.' We 

have explored the 'gingerbread man' and 'come on Daisy.' We have enjoyed exploring under water and 

creating under the water paintings. We have enjoyed learning about different animals and their habitats; 

we also visited blue planet aquarium!

We have enjoyed 

having Chris our 

resident musician 

join us every 

Tuesday morning, 

we have loved 

making music. 

Foxes team wish 

you a very lovely 

summer. 



This term, Bumblebees 

class have had so 

much fun learning 

through the topic, 

Transport.

Here we are exploring 

vehicles in the water, 

the air and on the road 

The Bumblebees have 

enjoyed music with Chris 

and learning about keeping 

ourselves healthy, here we 

are bathing and brushing 

teddies teeth. 

Plane 

watching at 

Liverpool 

Airport

Wishing you all a restful summer from 

Stacey, Coleen, Leanne, Jess and Cheryl



Using water paint to create sea 
themed artwork.

Celebrating VE day with afternoon tea 
and dressing up.

Community visit on the school 
bus to Hallwood Park 

playground.

In the summer term in 
Hedgehogs class, we 

have been exploring our 
favourite story books. We 

enjoyed exploring the 
story of ‘The Gingerbread 

Man’ and ‘Come on 
Daisy’. We have engaged 
in lots of fun extra special 

days in school such as 
Healthy Eating Day, VE 

Day and Superhero Day.

Developing joint attention 
through bucket therapy sessions.



This term our topic has been 'walking on sunshine'.  We have enjoyed talking about the seaside, looking at 
photographs, as well as enjoying water and sand activities both indoors and outdoors making the most of the 
lovely weather we have had recently in the shade.  We applied our suncream, wore hats and sunglasses and 
talked about being safe in the sunshine.
Our educational visits have included some lovely trips to the park for snack, visits to the airports and the local train 
stations.  We enjoyed both of our storybooks this term especially 'the train ride' story.  
We had a great afternoon when we had our outdoor picnic as part of the VE day celebrations, having afternoon 
tea with other classes.   This summer term we have taken part in other activities including karate and rebound 
therapy. 

We wish all our 

families a 

lovely summer  

holiday 



Woodpeckers have been very busy again during the Summer term! We have really 
enjoyed our Topic 'Walking on Sunshine', where we have explored the seaside and 
old and new transport.  We have loved going out for our rides on the minibus and 

enjoyed lots of Arts and Crafts linked to VE day and RE. We all had fun at Sports 
Day and making our healthy fruit kebabs in DT.  We have learnt about money and 

enjoyed some great stories linked to our topic.

Thank you for all of your continued support this year! Have a fantastic summer!





This term, Seals have been exploring Summer Fun as well as taking part 

in Healthy Eating week, Superhero Day, discovering man-made & 

natural wonders on our bus outings, and Sports Day.  We have been 

doing lots of work on how to manage our emotions and experiencing 

different ways to relax, such as yoga and mindfulness. Seals team wish 

you a lovely summer.



During the summer term Herons have been getting out and about.  As part of Healthy Eating Week, we 
visited a supermarket to look at healthy foods; it seems we have some budding shop assistants in our 
midst!  We also visited Otterspool Park and Jakes World. In school we celebrated sports afternoon and 
Superhero Day.  The Herons teaching team wish you all a happy summer.



What a wonderful end to the Summer term, Hawks! We have had 

so much fun and learnt lots of new things on the way. Our best bits 

have been going to New Brighton Beach, celebrating 'Superhero 

Day' and 'Healthy Eating Week'. Hawks team are particularly proud 

of how our pupils have developed their communication, 

independence skills and formed close friendships this year. You are 

all superstars, have a fantastic summer!



We have been very busy again during the Summer term! We have watched the 
ducklings hatch and grow, celebrated VE day, created healthy snacks, 

celebrated International Day of Dance, practised our cutting skills and learning 
about fractions as well as preparing for our transition to secondary school.

We are immensely proud of everything our Otters have achieved this year! We 
wish them well in their new adventures! 

Thank you for all of your continued to support this year! Have a fantastic 
summer!



Owls have had a fabulous Summer 
term, learning about Healthy 

Lifestyles, preparing for secondary 
school and fun days out to Farmer 

Ted's and BeWilderwood! It is with 
great pride that we wish the Owls 
class every success for the future. 

Wishing you all a most relaxing 
Summer, with thanks for your 

support, the Owls team xx
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